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April 25, 2020

 
 

Mr. Joe Valente
Fort Collins Breakfast Rotary Charitable Foundation
1409 Patton Street
Fort Collins, CO 80524
 
 
Dear Joe,
 
Thank you for being a great neighbor!
 
We can't begin to thank you enough for your gift of $5,000.00 that was processed on
4/22/2020. We are in truly novel times with the COVID-19 virus wreaking havoc on so many
parts of our lives and the uncertainty we're facing is daunting. But because of you, a local
family will at least have a place to call home. Because of you, we can prevent
homelessness those facing crisis. 
 
Throughout the past 50 years, Neighbor to Neighbor has been part of the community,
providing stability to those who need it most. We've seen so many changes over 50 years,
but the thing that hasn't changed: our community has always risen to face every challenge
together.

Thank you for being part of that rising tide and facing the unprecedented challenge before
us. I believe that we will get through this, like we always have: with neighbors helping
neighbors. Neighbors like you!
 
Through your donation, you are able to directly help local famlies like Angela and Jackie:
 
"Thank you so very much for granting us rental assistance to pay our April rent. You have
relieved a ton of bricks off our shoulders. You have been a blessing to us & we will never
forget how concerned & caring you have been at the scariest time in our lives. God bless &
Be well! " - Angela & Jackie
 
With gratitude,
 
 
 
Brooke Cunningham
Philanthropy Manager
970.488.2373
bcunningham@n2n.org
 

 
 No goods or services were provided to the donor in consideration for making this gift. Al l  donations to Neighbor to

Neighbor are tax-deductible as prescribed by law. Please retain this letter as a receipt of your donation. Federal ID #84-
0630214


